January 4, 1973

Dear Lud:

Thank you for your annual remittance

of $1000.00 towards your Godfather pledge.
This leaves a balance of $5,000.00- Your
official receipt is enclosed herewith.

I want to ask a favor from you. Do you
remember, before the Consecration, you

had made some kind of designs on the doors
of the Ladies and Gentgéemen's rooms in the
Auditorium Lobby. Something nice with an
"L" and "G". Well, Jack Antreasian didn't
like it, I guess, so he took the whole thing
off and put regular square plaques with
"Ladies'" and "Gentlemen". I didn't like
that. Now, could you please go there some
day and make another design with the "L" and
the "G". I will appreciate it.

Best wishes for a Healthy and prosperous
New Year.

Sincerely,

Haik Kavookjian

HK:bp
Encl. Rcpt.5587 for $1000.00






